
Dear  
 
The ministry has reconsidered the application of sec 16(1) on a portion of page 126 of the response to 
FNR-2013-00113. 
 
It has agreed to withdraw the application of that exception to disclosure to those records.  
 
Attached is a copy of pages 125 and 126 with the section 16(1) withdrawn from page 126. 
 
I hope this satisfies your complaint and an official OIPC review can be avoided.  
 
If you have any questions please let me know 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
John Wilson| Sr. Information and Privacy Analyst| IAO |Shared Services BC 

Ph: 250-356-9164 | e: John.Wilson@gov.bc.ca| m: PO Box 9569, Stn Prov Gov, Victoria BC V8W 9K1 
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